
 
 

 

 
 
 
Dear Year 11 and parents/carers, 
 

 
 

Year 11 Prom – Aston Wood Golf Club 
Thursday 3rd July 2025 

 
 
 
We are happy to announce that Sutton Coldfield Grammar School for Girls Year 11 
Prom is booked for Thursday 3rd July 2025 at Aston Wood Golf Club. 
  
We are supporting students to organise this event via a Prom Committee and staff 
will be on hand to supervise for the duration of the event. Please note that 
admittance will only be given to current year 11 students at Sutton Coldfield 
Grammar School for Girls. 
 
We estimate that the total ticket cost will be no more than £50 per person. Included 
in this price will be food and entertainment for the evening, along with exclusive hire 
of the room. The final cost is dependent on numbers and will be confirmed in April. 
 
To guarantee attendance we are requesting a non-refundable deposit of £20 by 
Monday 24th February 2025. All payments are via our online school payment system, 
School Gateway, and can be accessed via the app or website using your usual login 
details. 
 
We will request emergency contact details and dietary requirements nearer the time, 
along with the final payment.  
 
The Prom Committee is supported by Mrs A Hart, Pastoral Administrator. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs A Hart 
Pastoral Support and Year 10/11 Administrator 
 
 


